
For more info visit www.ausa.org.nz/support/class-reps/
email classreps@ausa.org.nz or speak to your lecturer

Nominate yourself today and get:
An important and recognised addition to your resume //
Improve your leadership skill set // Ability to make
significant changes to your education // End of Year Function //
At the end of the semester, you will be eligible to receive
a class rep certificate provided you have registered with AUSA.
NB: The deadline to register your details is Friday of week two.

Responsibilities:
Elicit feedback from your classmates //
Attend department and faculty meetings //
Help resolve issues that may arise in your
class.

We’re looking for
Class Reps


